[bookmark: _GoBack]The following job opportunity is being announced within the Office of Research and Development’s (ORD) National Health And Environmental Effects Research Lab (NHEERL):
To view the specifics of this announcement, please click on the link below:
Recent Graduate - External Candidates: RTP-ORD-OT-2019-0039
	Title
	Chemist

	Series/Grades Announced
	GS-1320-7

	Full Performance Level
	12

	Location(s) of the Position
	Duluth, MN

	Area of Consideration
	Recent Graduates who have completed a qualifying degree or certificate from a qualifying educational institution or technical education program within the preceding two years of the announcement closing date (the two years begins on the date all course requirements are met). Preference eligible veterans unable to apply within two years of receiving their degree due to military service obligation may apply up to six years after degree or certification.

	Opening Date
	Wednesday, June 19, 2019

	Closing Date
	DE: Tuesday, July 02, 2019

	# of Vacancies
	1


 
To be considered for this position, applicants must apply on-line at the USAJOBS.gov website by the closing date of the announcement and follow the vacancy announcement instructions for providing any applicable supplemental information.
Please share this announcement with anyone that you feel may be interested and meets the eligibility requirements.
Please do not respond to this email. For questions regarding this job opportunity, please contact Carrie Jacox at 401-782-3021 or Jacox.Carrie@epa.gov.

